## January STEAM

Dear STEAM Families.

December was short but exciting in our STEAM classroom! Our students enjoyed celebrating Christmas together in Santa's Science Lab.









In January we will kick off the month on 1/3 off with a Lego challenge! We will also examine shapes and how we can turn flat shapes in 3-dimensional objects, we will explore the STEAM concepts found in the fairy tale *Three Billy Goats Gruff* and end the month by using STEAM to find the fun and magic in a cardboard box and have our second coding class.

We look forward to another exciting and creative month in STEAM class with your children!

Please note that Parent/Teacher Conferences begin the week of January 20th. Conferences are welcomed, however optional for STEAM class. If you would like to have a conference with me, please email me to set up a time to talk. I would also be happy to set up a phone conference if that works better for anyone.

Sincerely, Ms. Windy and Ms. Jess

Please send in a cardboard box for a project we will be building on 1/24.

THANK YOU!